
Please Approve the Ohio Solar Projects: Comment on Case No. 18-501-EL-FOR 

 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio:  

I'm writing in support of American Electric Power (AEP)'s proposed solar energy project and ask 

that my comment be docketed in case No. 18-501-EL-FOR.  

These innovative solar farms will bring low-cost renewable energy to the state, while saving 

customers money on their utility bills and spurring the creation of new jobs for Appalachian 

Ohio.  

In fact, they would support more than 4,000 jobs, including 113 sustainable manufacturing jobs 

in the solar supply chain.  

States across the country are investing in cheaper, cleaner, and more reliable energy sources that 

are benefiting local economies and our environment. And now it's Ohio's turn.  

Please help support Ohio's clean energy future and make the state a solar energy leader in the 

Midwest!  

Thank you so much for your time. 

Debra Dawson 

Springfield, OH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
  
Our environment is in desperate need of the adaptation of the way we provide and consume energy. I 
feel that it is important for us to take initiative without delay. As they say, "Time's-a-wastin"! Let's be 
part of the solution, instead of continuing to be part of the problem. Solar energy is the answer! 
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Syrena McIntyre   
673 Hollander Street  
Newark, OH 43055  
syrena.kerns@gmail.com  
(740) 670-4754  
  
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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